
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Senior Leadership Team 
  
DATE: April 7, 2022 
  
SUBJECT: Expressing Thanks And Gratitude To Our 

Health Care Team On World Health Day  
 

 
 
As the global community celebrates World Health Day, the World Health Organization 
is focusing attention on the urgent actions needed to keep humans and the planet 
healthy while leading a movement to create societies focused on well-being.    
 
At Pembroke Regional Hospital, we recognize that keeping our team healthy and 
focusing on the physical and mental well-being of our staff and physicians plays an 
important part in ensuring we can, in turn, care for those in our community who need 
us.  
 
We continue to see the challenges that all of you are facing, both at work and on the 
home front, as this sixth wave of COVID leaves many of our departments and 
programs short-handed.  
 
We know that the current situation is difficult and we thank you for pulling together 
and doing whatever is necessary to ensure our patients are safe and cared for in the 
best way possible.    
 
In celebration of your efforts and as a small expression of gratitude for the work you 
are doing in challenging circumstances, special appreciation baskets are being 
delivered to all areas of the hospital today for teams to share and enjoy. A basket for 
our physicians can be found in the Medical Affairs office.   
 
Thank you for your hard work and dedication to our patients.  


